
Peachtree City Dog Park Association 
 
Business meeting of October 11, 2022. The meeting was called to order at 6:31 pm. 
 
In attendance were President Bryant Goss, Vice President Anne Myers (via phone), 
Treasurer Marla Curley, Secretary Rita Wilkinson, Director Maureen Kuebler, Director 
Susan Acosta, Dan Aiken and Luis Galindo. 

Old Business: 

1. September’s meeting minutes were read and approved.  
2. Treasurer's Report: Beginning Balance as of 9/01/2022: $7,798.63. Total 

Deposits: $571.05. Total Expenses: $611.97. Ending Balance as of 9/30/2022: 
$7,757.89. 

3. Improvement project: PTC Public Works will provide the dirt. We need to verify 
size (12’x12’x4’ish at about 2.5 tons per mound.) With Mega-Granite’s gravel 
donation and Forever Lawn’s turf/labor donation this should cost us nothing. 

4. Repairs & Maintenance: 
a. Volunteer Cleanup Day is scheduled for Saturday, October 22, 8-10am. 
b. Maureen will purchase new brooms and shovels. 

5. “Chester’s Gazebo” sign is ready to be painted. 
6. Howl-O-Ween event will no longer include vendors since many are unavailable. 

Sunday, October 23 from 2-4pm will be a costume party only. We are gathering 
treats and prizes. Contestants will be called individually and Luis will photograph 
participants. Bryant will ask our mayor and two others to be judges. T-shirts, 
sodas and water will be sold. We will purchase a new backdrop, pumpkins and 
hay bales. 

7. Vendor/Fundraiser Festival: Tentatively called BarksGiving and planned for 
Sunday, November 13, from 1-4. We may collect pet food for local animal 
shelters, ask Piper from Healing 4 Heros to speak, ask a minister to do a 
blessing of the animals… 

8. Social Media: meeting with James is to be scheduled, Bryant, Rita, Maureen and 
Luis plan to attend. 

9. Incident Report: Anne will create a place to store them in the park.  
10. Commemorative Signs: We will try to maintain the positions of signs already 

posted and contact previous purchasers about potential relocations or removal. 
Many of them are no longer involved in the park. We hope to be ready to start 
selling by December 1st. We considered creating a memory garden for signs and 
also offering commemorative bricks as well. 
 

New Business: 

1. Luis suggested we upgrade our entrance area to be more attractive and inviting. 
We will all look into more welcoming options as well as relocation of the 
directional signs leading to the park. 

2. Air Show volunteers: we considered manning a booth but decided we cannot this 
year. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:48 pm. 


